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1. Annual Convention SCM Program Reviewers Needed! (Deadline: 20 July 2011)
Although it seems like a far way off, the Standing Committee for Men needs your help to
review sponsored program submissions for the 2012 ACPA Annual Convention!

The time commitment is minimal, with each volunteer reviewing approximately 3-5
program proposals and providing feedback on if the programs should be sponsored by the
SCM based on our mission and values. The review process takes place in mid to late
September and this is a great way to begin your involvement or continue to stay
connected and actively engaged!

If you are interested in being a reviewer, please notify Ben Goldberg, SCM Vice Chair of
Convention Programs, at beng@umbc.edu by 20 July 2011!

2. Call for Submissions: SCM Briefs: Fall 2011 Edition (Deadline: 1 September 2011)
The Standing Committee for Men is gearing up for our SCM Briefs: Fall 2011 Edition.
We are seeking submissions in four different areas: Research, Thought, and Practice
Briefs as well as Book Reviews.

There is no central theme for this call for submissions other than all pieces need to
revolve around issues of masculinities and gender-related work, thought, or research.

For detailed information about submission guidelines, please go to the following website:
http://www2.myacpa.org/resources/scm-briefs

All questions and/or submissions should be sent to Kyle Carter, SCM Vice Chair for
Research and Scholarship, at carte207@msu.edu

The deadline for submissions is 1 September 2011, but will be accepted early as well.



